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Dear Members of the House Committee on Rules, 

 

Oregonians are tired of our voices being drowned out by those making big dollar 

donations to campaigns. It is time to get serious about campaign finance reform. Last 

year, we participated in good faith negotiations to get a decent bill through the 

legislature. We dropped our ballot initiative that would have put strict limits on your 

campaigns and put our trust in you. Are you now going to renege on promises?  

 

Make the technical fixes recommended by Honest Elections Oregon. Allocate the 

funds necessary for software updates. But Vote No on the -5 amendment seeking to 

delay by YEARS the implementation of honest, transparent election contributions.  

 

Respectfully, 

Cheryl Conway 


